GOVERNMENT OF MIALTA
MINISTRY FOR HEALTH AND ACTIVE AGEING

30" September 2024

To All Heads of Schools.
Subject: Health Careers Fair

We are excited to announce the upcoming Health Careers Fair which is being held on Saturday 9" November
from 9:00am to 4:00pm and Sunday 10" November from 9:00am to 1:00pm. This event is being held at St.

Benedict’s College, Kirkop, and is designed to provide students and parents with valuable insights into various
healthcare professions.

Our healthcare system is a vital part of our community, dedicated to ensuring the health and well-being of all
citizens. It encompasses a diverse range of services, including primary care, specialized medical services,
mental health support, preventive care amongst others. Our healthcare professionals, including doctors, nurses,
allied health practitioners, and support staff, play a crucial role in delivering these services.

The Health Careers Fair will feature representatives from every profession in the healthcare system, who will
share their experiences and the pathways available for students interested in pursuing a career in this rewarding
field. Attendees will have the opportunity to learn about educational requirements, job responsibilities, and
the importance of healthcare roles in improving community health outcomes.

We encourage you to forward this information to parents and guardians, along with the attached flyer. Your
support in promoting this event will help inspire the next generation of healthcare professionals.

Thank you for your collaboration, and we look forward to seeing you at the Careers Fair.

Regards,
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Maureen Mahoney
Director General
People Management Division

People Management Division, Palazzo Castellania, 15 Merchant Street,Valletta, VLT 1171
e: peoplemanagement.health@gov.mt t: +356 21224071



